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Our AGM is coming up in October - Date to be confirmed.
If you would like to be a part of our committee please
contact us on (07)46714500 or email admin@gdifdc.com.au
to be emailed details when they become available. We will
be needing to fill some roles as our previous members will
be leaving us as their children head off to school.  We
would love to here from you. 

What a year we have had so far. There has been so many changes in the
world around us and these changes are still on going. We would really

like to thank our educators for all their hard work and dedication during
these times of such uncertainty. We would also like to thank our parents

for being supportive in the changes we have had to make to keep our
services as safe as possible. Lastly to all the children who are the silent

little superheros who have also had their lives changed so much but have
kept everyone smiling- Thank you. 



EDUCATORS
DAY

Early Childhood Educators Day
this year is Wednesday 2nd
September. Please take the
time out of your day to  thank
your educator!

Ice-Cream Counting 
Draw some ice-cream cone shapes
and number them. In a container have
some pom poms, rocks or any other
item you could use to count and stack
to make an ice cream shape. To also
add a fine motor concept use a pair of
tongs or tweezers to place the counter
onto the ice cream cone. 



IMMUNISATION
RECORD

Please remember we need a current
copy of your childs immunisation record.
This can be accessed by Medicare Online
- which you can link to your mygov
account, or a copy obtained from your
local GP. The red book is not sufficient
evidence.

We have been busy, with the help of Nicole from The
Regional Marketing Company, to create our very own
website. Our educators have been able to utilise this by
the educator's login section where they can access all
the required forms. You can also find a list of all our
educators and the area that they service, as well as
some information about our 3 different services. Be sure
to check it out. 
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OUR WEBSITE IS LIVE

First 5 Forever is now online until
further notice, You can access the
program here: 
 www.grc.qld.gov.au/residents/librarie
s/programs-and-events

First 5 Forever sessions will be
updated fortnightly with the new
theme and will remain up for the two
week period.


